
3rd Grade Newsletter 

Week of Feb. 13, 2017 

 

MONDAY math WS75A, due Tues.; social studies WS, due Wed. 

TUESDAY no homework (except for reviewing spelling and memory for Friday) 

WEDNESDAY math WS76, due Thurs.; spelling and memory 

THURSDAY math WS77, due Fri.; memory and spelling 

FRIDAY  math WS78, due Mon. 

 

Memory (books of the Bible, to be recited on or before Friday):  “Genesis, Exodus, Leviticus, 

Numbers, Deuteronomy, Joshua, Judges, Ruth, 1st and 2nd Samuel, 1st and 2nd Kings, 1st and 2nd 

Chronicles, Ezra, Nehemiah, Esther 

Spelling (test Friday in cursive, see www.spellingcity.com/jab3gr  “Suffixes 3”):  messy, messier, 

happy, happily, glossy, glossiest, cry, crying, fly, flying, silly, silliest, spray, sprayed 

Reminders: 

o On Tuesday, we will have a brief Valentine party at the end of the day.  Your child can 

distribute his/her Valentines at that time.  Our snack will be a cookie and some milk, and 

earlier in the day, I’ll be showing a DVD called “St. Valentine”, which will teach the 

children the origin of the holiday.  Here’s our class list:  Mason, Zander, Max, Alivia, 

Allie, Collin, Jonny, Jacob, Cameron, Joe, Sophia, Braydon, Brayden, Liam, Jessica, Nick, 

Will, Alyssa, Alexia, Beth, Katie, Natalie, Autumn, Megan, Audri, Micaiah, Jeremiah 

o Remember that the children can wear a sports shirt or jersey on Tuesday for chapel 

offering promotion. 

o Tomorrow (Monday, Feb. 13) is the 100th day of school.  If you wish, your child may 

wear a shirt with 100 of “something” on it. 

o Trinity’s winter break is Monday, Feb. 20. 

 


